
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

11 January 2021 

 

 

Due to the severe pressure that the NHS is under at the present time and the increase in 

transmission of the new Covid variant we are only open for key worker children (we would want to 

ensure that if key worker children have a second parent at home and they do not fall within the very 

vulnerable cohort, they stay at home where transmission will be greatly reduced and personal safety 

increased) and the very vulnerable students. 

 

We will review this position when the vaccine has been successfully delivered to the most vulnerable 

in our society. This is the first four of the identified vulnerable groups in the government’s vaccine 

strategy. 

 

Kind Regards 

 

Paul Elliott 

CEO 

Endeavour Multi Academy Trust 

 


